
 

 
 
 
 
                                           
 
 

 
Friday 4th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
By now you will have hopefully already had a letter from Rocksteady Music Schools 
to tell you about the upcoming concert on Wednesday 9th July 2025. 
This is a great opportunity for you to be able to see your child perform and hear the 
songs they have been working so hard to learn with their bandleader Oli. 
 
Please can you arrive at the school’s main reception for 2:25 when you will be able 
to go into the hall for a 2:30 start. Please arrive on time, so that the children are not 
disrupted during the concert. 
 
The concert will last approximately 30 minutes depending on the change-over of the 
bands. The running order can change just before the concert, so sit back and enjoy 
the whole show. 
After the concert, please can you exit the school building via the main reception 
door and we will release your child to you from this door, as soon as he/she has 
collected their belongings. If you wish to collect any siblings at the same time, please 
can you let the school office know in advance, so we can let teachers know. 
 
Parking 
Please remember, if you are driving to school to be considerate of the school’s 
neighbours when parking. Please think, if it blocks anyone’s drive, road or isn’t safe, 
don’t park there. Only families with a parking permit can access the school site, to 
limit the amount of traffic accessing the car park. 
 
Any Questions? 
If you have a question about the upcoming concert, you can email the Band Leader, 
Oli Herring on the email below. 
oli.herring@rocksteadymusicschool.com 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs Barton 
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